
 

 

March 11, 2022 

 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK...    
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
On behalf of our faculty and staff, I extend greetings of peace as we continue 
our Lenten journey.  Thanks to all that joined us for mass on Ash Wednesday, 
it was fulfilling to be back with the parish for Ash Wednesday mass after 
missing this unique opportunity last year.  We continue to pray for a specific 
school family each day so please know all families remain in our thoughts and 
prayers. Our next weekly Stations of the Cross will be Tuesday, March 15th at 
2:15pm.  All are invited and welcome to attend. 
 
Our 8th grade students have an exciting few weeks ahead of them. They will 
participate in a diocesan-wide “Escape Room” activity on Wednesday, March 
23rd and also attend an in-person Vocation Mass with all 8th grade students 
across the diocese on Thursday, March 24th at All Saints Catholic Church in 
Manassas.  Bishop Burbidge will be in attendance with all of us. 
 
For the first time in two years, I am pleased to formally invite parents/
guardians to eat lunch with our students.  We have all but returned to pre-
COVID times and we look forward to re-establishing a welcoming, family-
friendly school environment now that restrictions have been lifted.  If you are 
interested in volunteering in the classroom, please contact your child’s 
homeroom teacher. 
 
This is a final reminder for those interested in applying for tuition 
assistance.  If you have not applied at this time, please do so immediately as 
the Diocese is very firm with this March 16th deadline.  Even in the event that 
some of our school families do not receive tuition assistance from the Diocese, 
a completed application is necessary to  receive parish support as well.  Thank 
you all for your attention to this note,  we will continue to do all that we can to 
assist as many families as possible.   
  
SAVE THE DATE- I look forward to seeing many of you at our annual Spring 
Gala on Saturday, April 30th.  It is sure to be an evening of fun, fellowship, and 
of course, fundraising.  Proceeds will be earmarked purely for instructional 
purposes, specifically to revamp our Spanish and Math instructional 
materials.  Speaking of instruction, today marks the end of trimester 
two.  Report cards will go home on Friday, March 18th. 
 
Until next time, let us continue to pray, learn, and serve…the vulnerable and 
less fortunate. 
  
Mr. Temple W. Macdonald 

SAINT JOHN THE EVANGELIST CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
 
 
March 14 
Professional Development 
NO School 
 
March 15-17 
Lucky Gram and Accessory Sales 
 
March 16 
Used Uniform Sale Trinity Hall 
2-2:50pm, 3:30-4:30pm 
 
March 17 
St. Patrick Accessory Day 
 
March 18 
Yearbook Club & Candid Photos 
Report Cards 
 
March 21 
Tentative start of Spring Uniform 
 
March 23-31 
Pot Pie Sales 
 
March 24 
8th Grade Vocations Mass 
 
March 25 
Mass with Student of the Month 
 
March 26 
Library Spaghetti Fundraiser 
 
March 29 
8th Grade World Language Exam 
 
April 1 
Mass with Rosary 
 
April 7 
Dress Down Day for lions Club 
 
April 11-12 
ACRE Testing (5th& 8th) 
 
April 13 
ACRE Make up Testing 
 
April 14 
Early Dismissal 11:30am 
 
April 15-April 24 
Easter/Spring Break 
 
April 25 
Return to School 
 
Please check the school website 
for the complete calendar. 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 
Do you love art, dance and music?   
We need you to help plan our annual FINE ART FAIR.  This is a Saturday evening 
school-wide event in May showcasing the visual and performing arts.  Students will be able to display 
their artwork and perform on stage before an audience of classmates and families. Please email Mrs.    
Paccassi for information on how you can help. tpaccassi@sjesva.org 
 
The Squire Roses welcome children in grades Pre-K through fourth to enjoy an afternoon of fun on     
Saturday, March 19, 3:00-4:30 in Mercy Hall. Come play games and make crafts that will help prepare 
our hearts for Jesus at Easter. 
 
Please copy and paste the Sign-Up-Genius link into your browser for more information and to sign up. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C4AACA62EAA8-stjohn 
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